
 
Public notice 
 

 
 
 

FREE COLLECTION OF BRANCHES 
 
By the present, notice is given that there will be free collection of branches on the territory of 

the borough from May 2 to May 27, 2011 as decreed by ordinance number OCA11 29 0111, 

adopted at the regular borough council sitting held on April 4, 2010. 

 
 
GIVEN AT MONTREAL, Borough of Pierrefonds-Roxboro 

This fourteenth day of April of the year 2011. 

 
 
 
 
 
Suzanne Corbeil, Attorney 
Director of the Borough Office 
and Secretary of the Borough 
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